
 

   

 

                               18.10.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I am happy to report that our operations remain strong and stable. Consistent energy and 
water supplies ensure that our production processes continue without interruption. All 
equipment is functioning at peak efficiency, with no issues to report, allowing us to meet our 
production goals effectively. Our team at Centravis is fully engaged, motivated, and well-
prepared to address any challenges that may arise, ensuring we continue to deliver the high-
quality products and services you expect. 
  
     Thank you for your continued trust and partnership with Centravis. Your support inspires us 
to strive for greater heights, and we look forward to achieving new milestones together. 
  
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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